
 

 

Hello everyone 

 

My name is Mariana Janusic and I am currently working as a Senior Appraiser in the Victoria office. I am 

honored to have been nominated for a second term, and hope to continue serving the chapter in the 

years to come.  

For the past 2 years I was mainly responsible of making sure that there is more money coming in than 

going out in my role as a treasurer. As one of the founding members, I was part of most of the chapter's 

milestone achievements such as setting up the financial side of the chapter, led the team who created the 

website, as well I was part of the team that made possible the very first chapter’s event in Vancouver last 

year.  

Although I have an RI designation and currently pursuing the AACI designation, I am mostly passionate 

about mass appraisal and I want to see all the IAAO resources, professional standards and knowledge 

made available to our members while bridging the gaps to make it possible for members to achieve 

designations relevant to the mass appraisal field. Learning is my passion, and this is one of the reasons I 

want to stay involved with the executive, I want to see the chapter succeed, increase its profile and 

membership.  

If elected, I will be focusing mainly on the following:  

1. Financial stability of the chapter; this includes exploring ways of ensuring our members continue to 

receive financial support from the employer.  

2. The chapter achieves a non-profit status, which would allow us to access various educational grants to 

better support our members. 

3. Support the other executive members with achieving the chapter’s goals. 

The past 2 years have been challenging, but very rewarding. I am happy to be part of the BC Chapter and 

even more I am looking forward to helping the chapter move forward. 

 

Respectfully,  

Mariana Janusic 



  


